



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

12th September 2022,

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: Bank Holiday for State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II (0013-22ASW)

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our Sovereign Lady, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. This is a period of time for reflection.

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19th September 2022. This day will be a bank holiday and therefore, schools and colleges will close as a mark of respect.

Parents / Carers of Year 10 Pupils

meder

Please note, due to this bank holiday the Year 10 Work Experience Parents' Evening due to take place 5.30pm - 6.00pm on Monday 19th September will be postponed. We will write to Year 10 parents / carers in the coming days with the rescheduled date.

Yours sincerely,



Head











